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I am excited to be seeking election to the Early Career Lawyers Community Steering Committee 
during its first official election cycle. I have had the pleasure of serving on the committee for the last 
1.5 years, helping to grow the ECLC as one of the Bar’s newest communities. I have enjoyed my time 
working with the rest of the committee to plan and execute engaging educational, social, and pro 
bono events for our rapidly growing membership. I would be grateful for the opportunity to continue 
this work while also endeavoring to expand our programming and strengthen member engagement. 
With your support, I will work to ensure that the ECLC remains a valuable resource for members of 
the Bar in their first ten years of practice. 

 


